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I am writing to oppose HB 2548.  This is a slap in the face to all our Oregon farmers 

and ranchers.  Oregon already is one of the most heavily regulated states in the 

nation.  Agriculture is such a vital industry to the world, why is Oregon trying to make 

it almost impossible to continue to raise a crop?  The last thing Oregon Ag needs is 

more regulation.  A work force board that does not relate to agriculture will put many 

farmers out of business.  The agriculture business has done just fine so far so please 

leave it alone!!  We all know once the government gets involved things go downhill in 

a hurry.  No on HB 2548. 


